Mrs. Garrett

The policeman's reports have come across my desk, and I am particularly anxious that any infringement of standards or rules on the part of new students be handled very vigorously and promptly. In other words, let's not allow new students to get into bad habits.

The report for October 19th that Patricia Chapin, Harriet Gentry, and Annette Kolin had boys in their house until 5:15 a.m. seems to me the kind of thing that the Central Committee should deal with. Also, the report on October 15th that Joanne Sokol and Eileen MacVeagh had boys in their house until 4:20 a.m. is certainly a Central Committee matter.

In the case of older students and "first offense", I think the House Chairman or the Chairman of Central Committee is sufficient to take action; but for new students I am sure that the Central Committee's meeting and discussing such behavior would be much more impressive.

MCL